
MEMBERSHIP FORM Jefferson County Historical Society to print and mail:  

I want to join JCHS or renew at the following membership level:  

_______ STUDENT--$15.00​ ​ ​ _______ INDIVIDUAL --$25.00 

_______FAMILY -----$50.00​ ​ ​ _______ PATRON -----$100.00 

_______LIFETIME--$500.00   -------------------------(LIFETIME IS PER INDIVIDUAL) 

 

NAME________________________________________________________________
__ 

MAILING ADDRESS:_____________________________________________________ 

CITY AND STATE W/ 
ZIP__________________________________________________ 

EMAIL 
ADDRESS________________________________________________________ 

I am interested in volunteering and/or serving on the JCHS Board.____________ 

If you have a special talent or skill please let us know _______________________ 

 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  

JEFFERSON COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY OR JCHS 

PO BOX 485, CHARLES TOWN, WV   25414 

Your membership helps to support the collections, preservation and promoting the 
history of Jefferson County , West Virginia.  

You will receive several newsletters from JCHS containing articles on local history and 
our yearly Magazine published at the end of the year. Anyone that did not receive a  list 
of the yearly Magazine table of contents (published since 1935) please send an email to  
info@jeffersonhistoriclwv.org and we will forward you a copy.  

JCHS has 2 full membership meetings per year, usually in early April and early 
November with a speaker who shares their special interest in local history.   

The highlight of our year is a picnic for all the 1st Wednesday of August at a historic 
home in the County. The Historical Society provides the entrée & drinks and JCHS 
members provide amazing side dishes.   

mailto:info@jeffersonhistoriclwv.org


Be a part of your local historical society as a member of the oldest Historical Society In 
WV.  We do not share email addresses and only contact you if we need info clarification. 
We are a 501(c)(3)  and a totally volunteer board of directors. We welcome new 
members. 


